
  

 

 
 

  

 

ÉCOLE MARLBOROUGH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
6060 Marlborough Avenue  Burnaby, B.C.  V5H  3L7 

(604) 296-9021    

https://marlborough.burnabyschools.ca/   

Follow us on twitter:  @sd41marlborough 

April 30, 2021 Principal: Mme Floyd 

Vice Principal: Ms. Giacomazza 

Acting Head Teacher:  Jaclyn 

Cummings 

Secretary: Ms. Lafleur 

Dates to Note: 

 

May 13th—Div. 11—

Virtual “Field Trip” 

May 14th — Dance Like 

a Chicken Day 

May 19th — Individual 

Grade 7 Grad Photos 

May 24th – Victoria Day, 

School Closed 

May 26th — Div. 1—

Virtual “Field Trip” 

May 27th  - PAC Annual 

General Mtg @ 6:30PM 

via ZOOM 

May 31st — Smile Day 

June 4th - PRO-D Day 

June 29th - Last Day of 

School 

Address Changes and  

Student Transfers 
 

If you are moving, or will not be attending Marlborough Elementary school 

in September  please advise the office.  The information is helpful for school 

planning and will ensure the child’s education file is ready  to be 

transferred to the appropriate school in September. 

Student Led Conferences 

April 29th, 2021 

Thank you for “attending” your  child’s student led 

conference. We hope you have been impressed by your 

child’s progress in their learning. Since we as teachers are 

always learning as well, we would appreciate it if you would 

take a few minutes to tell your child’s teacher how you found 

the student led conference. Please complete the parent 

feedback form and return it to the classroom teacher.  

K. Floyd & F.  Giacomazza 

WELCOME TO MARLBOROUGH 

As kindergarten registration is well underway, we wanted to provide some 

information about Welcome to Our Marlborough Community. In the next 

month, Kindergarten families will be receiving a personalized postcard for 

their child.  In addition, a Welcome to Marlborough Video will be sent out to 

all new kindergarten families before the end of June. 
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Class Placement for September 2021 

At this time of the year, parents begin thinking about their child’s placement for next year.  Please know that 

our staff members work together to thoughtfully place students in classes based on the number of teachers 

assigned to our school by the District Office. 

When determining your child’s placement, a variety of factors are considered; for example: the number of 

students in each class, a balance of boys and girls, academic and social strengths and needs, learning styles, 

friendships and special interests.  We use our professional judgement, existing data, and discussion as we 

create classes, keeping in mind the considerations listed above.  Staff who are part of the process include the 

principal, vice-principal, current classroom teacher(s), next year’s classroom teacher(s) at that particular 

grade level, and support staff including counsellor, learning support teacher, and ELL teachers.  It is the 

responsibility of the school staff to arrange classes so that each student has a positive learning environment 

and teachers have a manageable teaching assignment. Much thought and effort goes into the placement 

of each child. 

As principal, I will only consider written requests for class placements that describe the academic, social and 

or physical needs of the child.  These must be submitted by Thursday, June 3rd.  As always, classes will be 

finalized at the end of the first week in September.  If you have any questions, please fee free to contact me 

by email:  Karen.floyd@burnabyschools.ca or by phone at 604-296-9021. 

 

Professional Development Day 

April 26, 2021 

Primary Staff 

Teachers attended a workshop on TAPS (Talking About Personal Space) 

Intermediate Staff 

Suzanne Vardy from the Safe and Caring Schools team presented Kids in the Know, a program on personal 

safety 

BCTF presenters, Anna Chudnovsky and Gina Csanyi-Robah, led a workshop on Creating Inclusive Spaces 

Carole Fullerton presented 2 separate sessions: Math and Literature in Primary and Good Questions for 

Addressing Diversity in Intermediate Math. 

It was a wonderful day of learning for all of our Marlborough Staff! 
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Division 24 ~ Using natural elements in creative forms! 

Division 26 Students 

Nest building, bird watching and ribbon 
dancing for Spring 
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EARTH DAY 

April 22, 2021 
Here at Marlborough, we know how important it is to show love and care for our Earth. Thank you to students 

in Division 6 who prepared daily announcements highlighting the importance of clean air, water and land 

and offering ideas as to how we can protect these precious resources. Below are some photos of what 

different classes did to celebrate Earth Day. 
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WORLD BOOK DAY 

This year, World Book Day took place on Friday April 23. This is a day to promote reading 

and love of books for all. At Marlborough we celebrated by dressing up as our favourite 

book characters for the day! 
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PLANNER COVER CONTEST 

Each year students have the opportunity to participate in our school-wide planner cover 

contest. This years’ theme was “Help Turn the World Kind.” We had a record number of 

entries and choosing a winner was no easy task. Thank you to all of our unbelievably 

talented students who submitted their work. And a big congratulations to Albert in Grade 3 

whose work was chosen as our primary cover and Asha in Grade 6 whose work was chosen 

as our intermediate cover.  
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Intermediate Planner Cover by 

Asha Parmar in Division 11 

Primary Planner Cover by Albert 

Chung in Division 19 
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